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Constitutional Carry Talking Points

· Wisconsin already allows for open carry.  Implementing a permit process to carry is a step backward.  In essence, you are now “losing” rights.

· Gun owners are responsible self-reliant people.  They will seek training on their own without a training mandate.

· The cost associated with a permit/training requirement may be cost prohibitive to those with a lower income/fixed income.  In many cases, these are some of the people who need to protect themselves the most.

· State and Federal law already requires background checks of firearms being purchased at the point of sale.  There is no need to repeat this process just to carry a firearm concealed.

· Criminals will violate the law no matter what requirements are in place.  Making it more difficult for law abiding citizens to carry concealed will not stop the criminals from doing so and makes it harder for citizens to exercise their WI/U.S. Constitutional Rights.

· The cost for a permit can be manipulated by current or future government to increase revenue or as a means to prevent concealed carry due to an anti-gun agenda.

· Counties with an anti-gun agenda could make it very difficult to obtain a permit by either long paperwork processing times or other imposed hurdles.  This will put a strain on the smaller counties who seek to follow the law because of an increased number of permit applications. 

· A simple repeal of Wisconsin Statues 941.23 and 167.31 would allow for concealed carry with NO Fiscal impact.  The Legislature would not be held hostage on this bill if the “WI Disgraceful 14” Senators leave Wisconsin again.
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